Carson, Megan

From: Carson, Megan

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 1:59 PM

To: ‘beckie.smith@witmanengineers.com'

Subject: Sunoco PPP Act 167 consistency letter request for additional information
Attachments: Caernarvon Township E&S sheets.pdf

Dear Ms. Smith:

Per your request, attached are the Erosion and Sediment Control and Site Restoration Plans for the Pennsylvania
Pipeline Project within Caernarvon Township. The project limits of disturbance will be restored to meadow within the
township which is consistent with the requirements of the Schuykill River Watershed Act 167 Plan (June 2007) and the
Conestoga River Watershed Act 167 Plan (September, 2005). There are no permanent stormwater BMPs or impervious
areas proposed within Caernarvon Township.

Should you have questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me at 412-921-8963 or via
e-mail at megan.carson@tetratech.com.

Sincerely,
Megan Carson

Megan Carson

megan.carson@tetratech.com

Site Development
www.tetratech.com



